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Like us on Facebook – Hewlett Court 
Follow us on Twitter – HewlettCourt 
Follow us on Instagram – HewlettCourt 
 

 

 

Birthdays 

Margaret Murray 

20th January 

 

 

 

Short stay guests 

Cecilia Ridley 

Elsie Whiteside 

 

 

 
 
 

From all the staff at Hewlett Court, we would 
like to wish everyone a healthy and happy  

New Year! 
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New Year’s Reflections 

Looking back on the months gone by, 
 As a new year starts and an old one ends, 

 We contemplate what brought us joy, 
 And we think of our loved ones and our friends. 

Recalling all the happy times, 
 Remembering how they enriched our lives, 

 We reflect upon who really counts, 
 As the fresh and bright new year arrives. 

And when we ponder those who do, 
 We immediately think of you. 

Thanks for being one of the reasons we'll have a 
Happy New Year! 
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Advisory Committee Meeting 

Hewlett Court had their Advisory Committee Meeting on 13th December with 
the Residents to hear their wants, suggestions or concerns. 

Dr Michael Boden retired as Chairman of the Committee. He has supported 
the Committee, Hewlett Court Management and the Home itself for many 

years. We will have many fond memories. 

His successor, David Lightbown, Past Chairman of East Ribble District and 
current Chairman of the ELMC Committee of Benevolence, took over at the 

meeting and the handover took place during the meeting. 
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The Fusiliers Standard Bearers, accompanied by Col Eric Davidson, 
came to Hewlett Court on 17th December to present George Dilley 

with a certificate of recognition. The presentation was in association 
with George’s service to the Fusiliers since the age of 19. 

Well done George. 
George’s family and friends were all present 
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Christmas Week at Hewlett Court! 

University Challenge 

We started off the Christmas week with University Challenge! 
We split the residents into two teams, we had Team Courtney 

and Team Layla! 
Well done to Team Courtney who won!  
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Christmas Bingo! 

Instead of normal bingo we decided to get in the Christmas spirit and use 
Christmas pictures instead of numbers, it went down well and we had a fair 

few winners! 
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Christmas Quiz and Robin Darcy! 

On the Wednesday leading up to Christmas we had a Christmas quiz 
in the coffee morning in which Margaret Murray won alongside our 
Relief Supervisor Sam and Doreen Toon’s daughter in Law Margaret! 

We then had the fabulous singer Robin Darcy in the afternoon! 
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Veteran’s Choir! 

On the Thursday before Christmas we had the pleasure of the 
Veteran’s Choir singing for us, after the Choir had sang all the 

resident’s and staff had a game of Name 5 things! 

What a lovely afternoon! 
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Staff Christmas Carols 

On the Friday before Christmas we had Christmas Carols with the staff! 
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Hewlett Court does Strictly Come Dancing! 

On the Saturday before Christmas what a brilliant afternoon we had doing our 
own version of Strictly Come Dancing!  

Well done to our weekend staff member Pauline who has worked with some of 
the residents including Sybil, Paul, Dorothy and Pam to put some dances together 

for our Strictly show! 

We had our own set of judges including Julie as Darcy, Charles as Craig, Bev as 
Bruno and Rachel as Shirley! There were 10’s all around! 
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Entertainment 

As well as the entertainment, we had the week leading 
up to Christmas we also had the pleasure of Holcombe 
Brook Primary School singing for us on 13th December 

and Annie Valerie singing for us on 14th December! 
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Christmas Pamper morning! 

On the Saturday leading up to Christmas our Weekend 
Supervisor Jenna and Relief Supervisor Sam treated the ladies 
to a pamper morning in which they painted their nails ready 

for the big day! 
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Christmas Day! 

On Christmas Day, the residents enjoyed carols by the piano by our very own 
Dorothea with the company of the members from Ark Scroll Lodge who gave 

out presents for the residents.  

They were then treated to a lovely Christmas Dinner with all the trimmings 
cooked by our fabulous cook Mel!  

On behalf of the Management Team we would like to thank all staff for their 
hard work over the Christmas period. 
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Merry Christmas from the staff! 

The staff took part in wearing either elf tops or Christmas jumpers 
throughout the Christmas period. 
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New Year Celebrations! 
The New Year was welcomed in by a New Years Eve party in which all enjoyed, we had 
plenty of games to keep busy. On behalf of all the staff at Hewlett Court we would like to 

wish everyone a happy and healthy New Year. 



[Type here] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEWLETT COURT NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY 2018 



[Type here] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEWLETT COURT NEWSLETTER 
JANUARY 2018 

Staff News! 
We would like to welcome Megan 
Schofield to the Team who will be 

working on a Sunday! 

We would like to congratulate Layla Harrison 
on passing her Level 2 Health and Social Care 

Apprenticeship! Well done Layla! 

Our very own relief supervisor Sam 
celebrated her birthday on 22nd December! 

We hope she had a lovely day! 

We would like to wish Debra Munteanu all 
the best on the birth of her baby girl as she 

has now left for Maternity! 
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Sadly, George Heavyside passed away on the 8th December in 
Fairfield Hospital. He was a resident at Hewlett Court for over 4 

years. 
He was a lovely, kind man and will be missed dearly by all. 

Rest in peace George 

We have had the joy of having Jane Davis,  

Cecilia Ridley and Elsie Whiteside staying with us at 
Hewlett Court during December! 

We hope they have enjoyed their stays with us! 

Residents News 

We also would like to welcome Cyril Bell to our Hewlett Court 
family. 

Cyril has now moved into room 21 as a permanent resident. 
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Daily events at Hewlett Court 
➢  Movie Monday – every Monday at 2pm in the lounge 

 

➢  Bingo – Every Tuesday at 3:15pm in the lounge with Enid 
 

➢ Coffee Morning and quiz – every Wednesday morning at 11am 
in the lounge 

 

➢ Armchair exercises – every Wednesday afternoon at 3:30pm in 
the lounge with Naomi 

 

➢ Thirsty Thursday – every Thursday at 3:30pm in the lounge, 
enjoy a few drinks and a chat 

 

➢ Friday Club – every Friday afternoon at 3:30pm in the lounge, 
enjoy a drink and chat with the staff 

 

➢ Saturday Singalong – Join Pauline in the lounge for a singalong 
and dance at 3:30pm every Saturday afternoon 

 

➢ Sunday Games – Join Pauline for a few games in the lounge at 
3:30pm every Sunday afternoon 
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F  I  R  E  W  O  R  K  S  K  C  K  I  Z  O  Z  B 
C  D  A  H  F  M  F  P  J  R  I  P  Z  O  N  B  Y 
R  F  D  A  F  R  E  S  H  S  T  A  R  T  O  D  T 
M  J  N  A  X  B  P  F  B  R  L  G  B  C  I  Y  N 
J  C  E  S  D  N  E  I  R  F  Y  B  G  K  T  C  R 
Z  I  L  T  G  H  W  E  A  G  O  A  L  S  I  J  S 
Q  W  A  A  K  H  C  T  U  R  P  E  P  O  D  Q  B 
E  C  C  S  E  T  H  E  E  F  V  U  L  S  A  T  V 
S  Z  H  X  R  E  A  S  L  E  A  M  Q  M  R  H  F 
J  Z  V  A  R  D  O  W  S  E  K  M  G  K  T  G  P 
G  O  Z  T  M  L  R  R  T  C  B  X  I  Y  V  I  A 
W  U  I  U  U  P  A  C  O  S  A  R  R  L  W  N  R 
E  M  F  T  M  E  A  L  W  T  A  A  A  K  Y  D  T 
E  S  I  B  Y  I  C  G  O  K  U  O  D  T  A  I  Y 
S  O  J  W  N  Y  O  K  N  N  W  Z  T  H  I  M  P 
N  Q  E  F  N  O  X  G  A  E  Q  W  K  U  U  O  P 
N  N  L  Q  N  W  L  J  I  U  T  F  S  Z  V  Q  N 
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New Year Wordsearch! 

Calendar                             Fireworks                      New Years Eve 

Celebration                        Fresh Start                    Party 

Champagne                        Friends                          Resolution 

Clock                                    Goals                             Toast 

Family                                  January                         Tradition 

Father Time                        Midnight 


